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GEORGE L. FAULL RESIGNS

FROM GRISSOM
--By Brenda Barker

It was with mixed emotions on December 30
th
, 2013 that

the Church of Christ at Grissom held a special night in
recognition for George L. Faull after he preached his last
sermon as their Evangelist.

Several came to join in wishing him well.  He was
presented a special gift for his 12-year ministry and a
potluck dinner followed the services.

George was one who planned the planting of the Church
of Christ at Grissom in 2001.  It has become a very
friendly and welcome place to worship, as well as active
in seeking to save the lost.  Many Bible study groups
exist and the hospitality of the congregation thrills the
soul!

George made the decision to resign now while he can
still go out to promote the Summit School of Preaching
and the Independent Study Program at Summit
Theological Seminary, where he remains President.

Brother Terry Peer was chosen and accepted the
position to become the Evangelist at the Church of
Christ at Grissom, following George’s resignation.

He began his new ministry work January 6
th
, 2013.  He

and his wife, Debbie, are transitioning nicely.

Mr. Faull has always desired to travel and speak to see if
there are young men who desire to preach the Gospel
and to ‘Teach God’s Word to God’s world’.

If you would like to have George Faull in to speak,
please contact him by emailing summit1@myvine.com,
summit2@comcast.net, or by calling at 1-800-466-1079 or
765-472-4111.

No monies will be solicited.

"From the cowardice that shrinks from
new truth, from the laziness that is content
with half truths, from the arrogance that
thinks it knows all truth, O, God of Truth,

deliver us."


